Diocesan Anniversary Quilt
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This year is the 120th Anniversary of the founding of the WA/ACW in our Diocese. To mark this special occasion the ACW Diocesan Board would like to have a commemorative quilt made that includes a block from every Church within the Diocese.  Not only will it celebrate the past 120 years of Women’s Ministry, it will honour all Anglican Church Women, past and present who have served the Church over the years in so many ways. 

Even if your Church does not have an organized ACW or Ladies Group, you are asked to contribute a block to ensure all Anglican Church Women are represented on the Quilt.

Directions

Please submit one (1) quilt block that uniquely represents your Church.

The block can be any colour, design and method of construction, ie. embroidered, pieced, stenciled, paper pieced, etc…. whatever the group would like to do.

The only stipulations are:

1. The size is to be 8 ½ ( square, which includes a ¼( seam allowance, giving an         8(  finished block.

2. Fabrics used are to be 100% cotton 
3. The name and the location of the church are to be included on the block.

4. Return the finished block by March 30, 2011 to:

Mary Dymond

212 Lake Moraine Place, S.E.

Calgary,  AB     T2J 2Y9

We are hoping to have the finished quilt on display at our Annual Conference in Lethbridge on April 29-30, 2011.

If you require more information contact Mary at 403-278-0317 or at mkdymond@gmail.com

